
Municipal Board of Canvas – April 13, 2020 

Posted Tuesday, April 7, 2020 at the Town Garage and the Town web site. 

 

This meeting was to complete the Spring Presidential Preference and Non-partisan Election held 

April 7, 2013 and extended to 4:00 p.m. on April 13, 2020 by Court Order. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m. by Chief Election Inspector Dianne Nelson. Roll 

call of attendance was as follows; Election Inspectors Lynda Good and Judy Boutin were present 

as well as Clerk/Treasurer David L. Good. 

 

Clerk/Treasurer Good reported that there 14 absentee ballot from the April 7, 2020 Spring 

Election returned within the allotted time allowed, 4 p.m. on April 13, 2020. 

 

These ballots were processed and, when applicable, recorded on the poll lists. The final tally of 

voters was 304 and the election results recorded appropriately. 

 

The Certification of the contest winners for the Town of Russell Board of Supervisors was 

completed. Two positions were open to be filled. The highest vote getters were Jeff Benton and 

Mark Bugher. 

 

All reports, forms, and documents to finalize the election were completed and signed. 

 

Chief Inspector Dianne Nelson called the results of the Municipal Board of Canvas to the 

Bayfield County and School District of Bayfield Clerks. The results of this election follows on 

the official minutes of the Town of Russell. 

 

A motion to adjourn at 5:08 p.m. was made by Boutin and seconded by Lynda Good. The motion 

carried. 

 

Minutes Respectfully Prepared by: 

 

 

  

David L. Good – Clerk/Treasurer  


